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Davis, Meghaan

From: Benjamin Donlon <benjaminkpdonlon@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 12:57 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: Scheduling Communications for Sept 2nd

Yes, that is my topic. Thank you

b

On Mon, Aug 17, 2020 at 11:51 AM Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hello Benjamin,

I will be helping you sign up for communications. I am putting you down on September 23rd.

Is this your topic: Enhanced Service Districts and their relationship to Homelessness, and the Portland Business Alliance
and their relationship to homelessness.

Thank you –

 

Meghaan Davis
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